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Representatives of PROFMEX and the Asociación Nacional de Universidades e 
lnstitutos de Enseñanza Superior (ANUIES) met in Puerto Vallarta on March 24, 
1984, to develop plans for the IV PROFMEX-ANUIES Conference to be held in 
Santa Fe, New Mexico, October 3-6, 1985. Delegations were led by Antonio Gago 
Huget, Secretario Académico of ANUIES, and James W. Wilkie (PROFMEX 
President). The meeting was chaired by Albert E. Utton (UNM) and Jorge 
Bustamante (CEFNOMEX), who will co-preside over the IV Conference. 
 
The title for the Santa Fe Conference is "One' Border, Two Nations: Policy 
lmplications and Problems Resolution." The following sessions were approved: 
 

• Border Economies and National lntegration Trends ¡n lnterdependence. 
• Bilateral Cooperation in Resolving Natural Resource and Environmental 

Problems. 
• The Border Regions and National Politics. 
• Cultural lnteraction at the Border and National Policies. Two dinner sessions 

will take up the theme of "Cultural lnteraction at the Border and National 
Policies." 
 

Arrangements in Santa Fe will be developed by Albert Utton, Gilbert Merkx, and 
Theo Crevenna (UNM) and Louis R. Sadler (NMSU). The Program Chair for the 
conference is Oscar J. Martinez (UTEP). 
 
Also attending the planning sessions from Mexico: Rodolfo Corona (UNAM), 
Rosalba Gallardo (Secretaría de Relaciones Exteriores), Ermilo J. Marroquín 
(ANUIES), Julia Martínez (UNAM), and Samuel Schmidt (UNAM). Other 
representatives for the United States included: Robert L. Chatten (U.S. Embassy, 
Mexico City), Paul Ganster (UC MEXUS NEWS), Hugh I. Kottler (Border Affairs 
Office, U.S. Embassy, Mexico City), Michael C. Meyer (UA), Stanley R. Ross (UT 
Austin), and Clint E. Smith (PROFMEX Secretariat). Expenses for the U.S. 
delegates to attend the Puerto Vallarta meeting were covered under a grant to 
PROFMEX from the U.S. Embassy in Mexico. 
 
 
  


